Family Drop In Sessions

Tuesday 14th January 9am

Reception families can join us to take part in a phonics lesson. This will really support you to help your child with reading and writing at home.



Wednesday 29th January 8:45-9:15am

Chinese New Year Crafts— Join us to take part in crafts linked to Chinese New Year. It would be lovely for you or a family member to work with your child in the classroom environment so please come along if you can.



Thursday 6th March 8:45-9:15am

World Book Day— Spend some time exploring a story with your child and taking part in linked activities.

Please note, further information will follow about World Book Day.

Please don't hesitate to get in touch if you have any queries or concerns. Keep an eye on our Facebook page to see what we have been up to.

Many thanks,

Miss Coxon

St Joseph's Catholic Primary School





Class 1 Newsletter

Spring Term 2024-2025

Dear Parent/ Carer,

Happy new year and welcome to our new families and children. I hope you all had a wonderful Christmas.

Our topics this term are Once Upon a Time and In the Garden. We have lots of experiences planned this term and can't wait to share these with you.

<u>RE</u>

In RE we will be learning about celebrations, making links to the children's own experiences and learning about the Presentation of Jesus. We will learn about the Eucharist and how the parish family gather together.

After half-tern we will learn about Lent and Easter.

The spring term letter can be found on the class page of our website.



PE- Note the change of day

PE will take place on Monday and Wednesday

Children will come into school in their PE kits, which consist of:

White t-shirt

Black joggers or shorts

School jumper or PE hoodie



Reception Reading

I would like to thank families for their continued support with reading. The partnership between home and school is having a positive impact on outcomes for the children

Reminder— When listening to your child read please sign their reading record.

Little J's Reading

Children will continue to take home a free choice book, this will be changed on a Friday.

Reception 2025

Does your child turn 5 between 1 September 2025 and 31 August 2026?

Then log onto the Parent Portal and apply for their school place before deadline Wednesday 15th January 2025.

Please contact school if you need any assistance.

